
KURE BEACH STORM WATER COMMITTEE 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2008 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

The Kure Beach Storm Water Committee met on September 9, 2008 at 5:00pm in the 

Town Hall Conference Room.  Attending were Barry Nelder, Ted Gragg, Vinny Doran, 

Tony Garibay and Eric Vann. 

  

Items discussed and acted upon: 

  

1. Reviewed an email from Karen Vatrt concerning adding Storm Water BMPs at Town 

Hall.  Some discussion concerning how to utilize rain barrels was made.  It was decided 

to take up topic at next meeting due to time constraints. 

  

2.  Eric Vann informed committee that Beachwalk Subdivision has requested the Town to 

assist in the maintenance of their retention ponds again.  They have hired an attorney to 

make the request this time. Barry Nelder informed committee that all Town records 

concerning this subject have been provided to the attorney.  

  

3.  Eric Vann requested that any ideas the members or friends of the members have 

concerning the Ocean Front Park be given to either him or, better still, be brought to the 

Ocean Front Park Committee meeting. 

  

4.  Eric Vann asked the members of the committee to think about the possibility of 

increasing the Storm Water Impact Fee, which is required on properties not covered by 

the USMP, with the goal of encouraging owners to bypass the fee by building to USMP 

standards.  

  

Meeting was adjourned at 5:45 pm. 

 


